
Ceasefire Oregon was right in promoting this Science Daily article:  
https://www.sciencedaily.com/releases/2018/05/180515113601.htm 
 
An important take-a-way from the article is this: 
 
While confirming that such programs are still essential, they stress that parents are the front line 
of defense when it comes to safeguarding their children from accidental shootings -- and that 
they cannot rely on safety training alone.  
 
By introducing kids to this essential safety program, parents will be encouraged to promote 
further safety training at home and where firearms are present take additional safety measures 
to prevent access to unauthorized family members. 
 
Please vote yes on SB 801 
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